March 12, 2020
A Message from Mayor Annette lafallo ...

As news about the Coronavirus, also referred to as Covid-

19, continues to develop, our partners at the Erie County Health
Department are working hard to keep everyone informed about the virus
and various precautions we should follow during this time.

To help in this communication effort, we’ve posted a ‘helpful tips’ video
message from the Erie County Health Commissioner to this page. Feel
free to share this information with family, friends and neighbors.

As new information about the coronavirus is made available, we will
post updates as appropriate.

Thank you.

Link to Erie County Health Commissioner video is on the Lackawanna facebook
page https://www.facebook.com/lackawannany/ Scroll down to view the video.

Additional information regarding Coronavirus can also be found: https://www.cdc.gov/



